
 
Rob Gleason 
P.O. Box 8 
Johnstown, PA 15907 
814-532-0245 
 
June 18, 2010 

Mily Maiden 
Agency Open Records Officer 
Office of the Governor 
238 Main Capitol 
Harrisburg, PA 17011 

Dear Mily Maiden: 

In light of the revelations concerning the improper activity of White House staff in the 
Pennsylvania Democratic Senate Primary, we are requesting all relevant documentation 
between Governor Ed Rendell, his office and the White House.  Under the Pennsylvania 
Right To Know Law we ask that you release all cell phone, landline and email/written 
correspondence, sent/received by the Governor or his office, regarding any job offer or 
other enticement provided to Congressman Joe Sestak or any other Pennsylvania primary 
candidate, by the White House. In the spirit of transparency and open government, we are 
certain that you will honor this request.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Rob Gleason 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Governor Ed Rendell 


